
 

Reminder - Member Consultation Period for Proposed Standards of Professional Practice Ends June 25th  

Please be reminded that the member consultation period for the proposed revised Standards of Professional Practice 
ends on June 25, 2015.  

As CAIRP’s Standards of Professional Practice (“Standards”) are the foundation of our members’ commitment to 
professionalism, trustworthiness and objectivity, we are asking once again that you take the time to review the 
attached Standards and provide comments to ensure that the document is accurate, relevant and useful for all 
members.  

You may recall that the Board has also requested that a thorough review be completed with the intention of making 
the revised Standards public on CAIRP’s website, if and when they are approved by members.  

Our plan is to present the revised Standards for approval by Special Resolution of members at our AGM on August 
20th, 2015.  

Please submit your comments on any or all of the proposed Standards by June 25th, 2015 to Natalie Alfano at 
natalie.alfano@cairp.ca or 416-204-3242 ext. 3542.  

CAIRP thanks those who have already submitted their comments and suggestions.    

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns. 

Mark Yakabuski 
President and Chief Operating Officer 
mark.yakabuski@cairp.ca  
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